
LOMEGA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
RETURN TO SCHOOL outline

Please understand that this plan is and more than likely will remain in “draft” 
status.  While this plan will serve as a framework for us to begin school, any part 
of this plan can be adjusted at a moment’s notice based on the ever-changing 
data and information that we are presented with.  

Lomega Public Schools will start as scheduled on Wednesday, August 12th, 2020.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are continuously evaluating all of the safety protocols that we are 
implementing.

1. We currently have three disinfectant fog machines and have ordered three more, in order to disinfect the 
facilities throughout the day. 

2. We have purchased several portable hand sanitizing stations to be placed throughout our facilities. 

3. Masks: Face masks are an important part of employee protection, as well as personal hygiene, social 
distancing, and frequent cleaning efforts. Masks are recommended as part of employee protection as well 
as personal protection.  A teacher may require masks in their classroom. Masks will be required in areas in 
which social distancing is not possible.

4. Water fountains will be turned off, but the bottle fillers option will remain available.  We have bottle 
fillers in the elementary building as well as the gymnasium at the high school.  Students are encouraged to 
bring water bottles.  All water bottles must be clear.     

5. All high school students will be checked out a Chromebook to be utilized at school and at home.  
Textbooks will be checked out to students for at home use only.  

6. Every student, faculty member and visitor will have their temperature taken with a “no touch” 
thermometer daily upon entering the facility.  Bus drivers will take the temperature of each student 
getting on the bus.  Anyone with a temperature of 100 degrees or higher will be sent home.  

7. Anyone testing positive for COVID-19 will be required to present a doctor’s note allowing them to return 
to school.  Anyone in close contact with someone who has contracted COVID-19 will need to monitor 
themselves and may be required to wear a mask.  

8. All of our teachers are being trained in Google Classroom in order to ensure that education can continue 
more efficiently in the case that distance learning is required again.  


